

VISNA’S
Coronavirus (COVID-19)
HOTLINE   Since the global outbreak began, ANA has provided updates via their coronavirus resources webpage, social media channels and email communications. Along with ANA, the Virgin Islands State Nurses Association continues to advocate for clear, evidence-based guidelines and sufficient resources to support our nation’s Registered       Nurses and other frontline healthcare providers in safely and effectively responding to the virus and protecting the public.
    Preparedness is key as we plan for the identification of additional cases in the days ahead. VISNA supports your ongoing efforts on the frontlines to treat and prevent the spread of COVID-19. As the situation continues to evolve, we want to hear from you. 
   To help us understand the needs of nurses during this public health crisis, VISNA has set up a confidential HOTLINE for you to call with your questions, your concerns, and your stories of care.			
HOTLINE HOURS
9AM – 9PM
(340) 692-4627    





